
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RB1 Christmas Toy Appeal 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

This year, we will be supporting RB1’s Christmas Toy Appeal 
again. 

 

If you would like to help with the RB1 Toy appeal, we are 
asking you to buy an extra present that can be given to 
disadvantaged local children to make their Christmas 
morning special. We need new and unwrapped gifts suitable 
for children and young people aged 0-18 years.  

 

Please drop your unwrapped gifts into the school office 
before Wednesday 8th December as the RB1 team will be 
collecting all donations on this date.  
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

C.Oxborough 

 
Mrs C Oxborough 
Headteacher 
 
 


